
Home Office guidance 

To Busking and 

Antisocial Behaviour



Information for all users 
and protectors of public space
PSPOs are not for buskers or street entertainers.
A direct quote from the Home Office guidance 
on Public Space Protection Orders: 

“Buskers and street entertainers:

Busking and other forms of street entertainment can enrich a community’s 
quality of life, play an important role in community life and can generate 
a positive atmosphere that is enjoyed by all. The police or local councils 
should not use the anti-social behaviour powers to stop or prevent 
appropriate busking or other street entertainment where it is not causing 
anti-social behaviour ”

For more information on busking, PSPO’s, Community Protection Notices 
and Dispersal Orders please email: 
contact@keepstreetslive.com


